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Essential improvements are taking place to our
reservoir, it is extremely important that these works
take place for health and safety reasons due to the

instability of the banking. It will see the repair of
both the north and south banks. 

The work is also important to support local wildlife
and habitats






WHY ARE WE MAKING
IMPROVEMENTS?

WHEN WILL THE WORK BE
COMPLETED ?



Construction work to the reservoir will be complete
in winter 2023 with elements of landscaping to be

complete in Spring 2024





Works will affect the entirety of the south fishing
platform, the North-west bank including

disabled access and the North-east bank (Kips
Wall)




WHAT AREA DOES THIS
AFFECT?



When the water is at the normal level the areas
will not look too different as the vast majority of
the works will be below the water line. All that
will be visible is the top level of the banking.




WHAT WILL IT LOOK LIKE
WHEN THE WORK IS

COMPLETE?



Can i  s t i l l  f i sh?
Unfortunately the site will be
closed to anglers during the
work. For alternative local
sites please consult the
Barnsley and District
Amalgamated Angling Society
at barnsleyfishing.uk

Country Park
The country park, cafe, shop,
and Mill are still open. There
will be some footpath closures
during the works to keep the
public and workforce safe but
there will be diversions
signposted. Please adhere to
any closures as these are done
for your own protection.



Can i  s t i l l  f e ed the  ducks?
The footbridge will still be open
and  accessible to feed the
ducks. Did you know – bread
isn’t actually very good for
ducks, it increases waste
products in and around the
water which can cause disease
and algae issues.

Instead they prefer peas,
lettuce, sweetcorn, oats, seeds
and rice. Find out more here
canalrivertrust.org.uk

Can I volunt e e r?
Once the main construction
works are completed we
welcome volunteers to assist
with the landscaping works.
More information on this will be
available on the notice boards 
 nearer the time. Also keep an
eye on the website for updates
on this project and other events
and volunteering opportunities.
www.worsbrough-mill.com


